
January 30, 2025

Dear Toluca Lake Neighbors,

Over the past several months, our neighborhood has experienced a pronounced increase in crime, 
with 34 burglaries reported since October 1, 2024. To proactively address this concerning trend, the 
Toluca Lake Homeowners Association (TLHOA) and Toluca Lake Neighborhood Watch (TLNW) 
have joined forces to take action.

To bolster neighborhood security, Jack Balyan, Chair of the TLHOA Safety Committee, has vetted 
several patrol companies. After careful consideration, and approval of the TLHOA Board, Iron 
Delta Security has been selected to provide dedicated patrol services within Toluca Lake.

Our Goal: To ensure 24/7 dedicated patrol coverage within the TLHOA boundaries, which requires a 
sufficient number of subscribers. With a dedicated patrol car in Toluca Lake, response time to an 
alarm or call from a subscriber will be drastically quicker than a random patrol car, which is what we 
currently have.

Iron Delta Security: Offers armed response and employs a team of highly trained professionals with 
backgrounds in military and law enforcement.

TLHOA has negotiated a favorable rate for dedicated patrol and armed response: $140 per month.

Scan IRON DELTA QR Code to Sign-up

Special Pricing Passcode for Toluca Lake  Residents only: TolucaHOA

For questions about Iron Delta services please email Joel Glucksman: joelg@irondeltasecurity.com

LINK TO IRON DELTA:  https://irondeltasecurity.com/tolucahoa

mailto:joel@irondeltasecurity.com
https://irondeltasecurity.com/tolucahoa


In addition, neighbors working together and staying vigilant can enhance our community's safety.  
There are two new resources for us to communicate and stay engaged:

Text Groups: Steve and Robyn have been organizing meetings with residents on various streets to 
establish group text chains with Block Captains for improved communication and rapid response. If  
your street has not yet been included in these efforts, please reach out to them directly.

TLNW Private Facebook Group: We've collaborated with Iron Delta to create a private Facebook 
group to share information and questions about crime and safety concerns. Find our private group 
on Facebook: @TolucaLakeNeighborhoodWatch.

By combining dedicated patrol services with community involvement, we can enhance our safety. We 
encourage all residents to sign up for Iron Delta Patrol and participate in these community resources. 

Let’s work together to make Toluca Lake a safer and more secure community for everyone.

Sincerely,

Don St. Clair, TLHOA, Board President   Robyn Allyn, TLNW Co-Chair   Steve Hampar, TLNW Co-Chair


